From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:57:23 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 7:05 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Cristina Machado

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

These increases are to high. I am almost paying more in fees than I am for actual usage. I can’t keep up with all
these increases in absolutely everything. Milton hydro should be responsible for these fees, not the consumer, they
are already profiting greatly. Perhaps they should decrease the amount they pay themselves in bonuses and salaries.

I have already switched all my lights, appliances etc to save money, any every time I do, these fee increases come in
and it was all for nothing.

When will OEB finally stand up for the little person ?

-- Attachment --





